
 
 
 
 
 

 

On June 12, 2023 HHFT announced it will be taking a Trail-First approach to 
implementation, focusing exclusively on implementing the proposed 7.5-mile 
main trail connecting the City of Beacon to the Village of Cold Spring, 
associated parking areas, trailhead entries, and its visitor center, and 
suspending development of any additional project elements. This 
represents the latest refinement of the project as it continues to evolve as a 
visitation management strategy through data, community input, and expert 
advice.  
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